
Announcement: Server Maintenance Error and Recovery 

  

Dear valued visitors and guests, 

 

Thank you for always using Kosmek website. 

 

Our website had to be closed for several hours on 1 February, 2018 due to server 

maintenance.  

 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience caused during the shutdown period. 

Now the website has been recovered and all the contents are available. 

We will continue to maintain and improve our service. Thank you for your understanding 

and cooperation. 


